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BRIDGING
CULTURES AND
STRENGTHENING
LANGUAGE SKILLS:
ST. URSULA EICHI
HIGH SCHOOL’S
VISIT TO WENZAO
URSULINE
UNIVERSITY’S
DEPT. OF ENGLISH
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From March 9 to 13 , St. Ursula Eichi High School

students embarked on an unforgettable journey to

Wenzao Ursuline University, immersing themselves

in English learning, cultural exchange, and

friendship. From hands-on workshops to heartfelt

presentations, their visit showcased the power of

international collaboration. Read more about this

inspiring experience!

English Department



SPOTLIGHT

BUILDING FRIENDSHIPS

ARRIVAL & CULTURAL
IMMERSION  

September 2030

DAY 1
St. Ursula Eichi High
School students
arrived in Kaohsiung
and received a warm
welcome from
Wenzao’s faculty, staff,
and host families. After
settling in, they spent
the afternoon bonding
with their host
families, experiencing
local hospitality
firsthand.
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PRESENTATION
DAY 
MARCH 12
2025

On March 12, the students
showcased their hard work with
final presentations in front of
more than 40 Wenzao students
and faculty members. This
moment highlighted the
students’ growth and the
powerful impact of their cross-
cultural experiences.



CULTURAL
EXPLORATION
MARCH 12
2025
THE TRIP ALSO FEATURED A FIELD TRIP
AROUND KAOHSIUNG, WHERE STUDENTS
COULD RELAX AND ENJOY THE SIGHTS OF
THE CITY. HOST FAMILIES JOINED THE
GROUP, STRENGTHENING THE BONDS
BETWEEN THE STUDENTS AND FURTHER
ENRICHING THE CULTURAL EXCHANGE.



E ICH I -WENZAO
CONNECT

Special Highlight
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A key moment of the visit was the
presence of Wenzao’s President, Dr.
Hwei-Lin Chuang, who personally
welcomed the students and
commended their dedication. Her visit
highlighted the significance of the
academic achievements and cultural
exchanges that took place, reinforcing
the spirit of collaboration and learning
between institutions.

Vice Principal Goto Kenichi and Mr. Shota of St.
Ursula Eichi High School had the opportunity to
meet Dr. Janet Weng, Dean of OICC, who warmly
welcomed them and highlighted the significance
of fostering global connections in education.

Strengthening
Global
Connections

As a token of gratitude, the Department Chair, Prof. Aiden,
presented gifts and memorabilia to the visiting St. Ursula
Eichi High School students. This thoughtful gesture
symbolized the strong bonds of friendship and collaboration
between Wenzao Ursuline University and the school, marking
the end of a memorable and enriching exchange. Special
mention also goes to Miss Maggie, from the Department of
English, for her exceptional coordination, planning, and
execution of the visit, ensuring its success.

A Gesture of Appreciation
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The St. Ursula Eichi High School study
trip to Wenzao Ursuline University has
been an unforgettable experience,
filled with valuable learning, cultural
exchange, and the strengthening of
international ties. As the students
return home, they carry with them
not only improved language skills but
also cherished memories of their
time in Taiwan. We look forward to
more collaborative opportunities in
the future.
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